
Broughton  Quarterly  is  out
Dec 1st
The New Broughton Quarterly is out on Dec 1st. This is the
first issue with me as the Style Editor, so look for lots of
clever remarks, bossiness and obscure references.
We shot the fashion spread in the living room of our Irvine
house. Aaron Smith, The Creative Director, was patient with me
as I straightened and puffed.

I think it turned out pretty good as my first shot, but it was
much more difficult then I expected.

(Doesn’t Elise look pretty?)

More  little  teasers  about  the  issue  to  come…If  you  don’t
receive BQ (that’s what we call it on the “inside,” BQ) please
email me through my About Page above (I have fixed the problem
I had with it) or leave a comment and I will contact you to
get you on the mailing list.
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